
 

  

30 October 2020 

 

The Hon Robert McDougall QC 

 

C/-  Mr Andrew Hobbs 

 Director Commercial Assets, NSW Treasury 

 andrew.hobbs@treasury.nsw.gov.au 

 

Mr Sam Kidman 

Director Office of the Secretary, Department of Customer Service  

sam.kidman@customerservice.nsw.gov.au 

 

 independentreviews@customerservice.nsw.gov.au  

 

Dear Sir 

icare and State Insurance & Care Governance Act 2015 Independent Review 

 

The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners (RACGP) represents over 10 000 general practitioners 

(GP) in New South Wales, many of whom treat workers compensation and Compulsory Third Party (CTP ) 

patients. 

The RACGP would be pleased to offer assistance to the independent review, including solutions such as the 

development of treatment guidelines. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Assoc. Professor Charlotte Hespe 

Faculty Chair 

RACGP NSW&ACT 

 

 

CC:  Roald Versteeg, General Manager Government Relations, Policy & Practice, RACGP 

  roald.versteeg@racgp.org.au  
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